
 

May 25, 2009 

Dear Prof. J. T. Chen: 

In view of your reputation as a foremost researcher in the fields of boundary element methods, we 

are most pleased to invite you to contribute a plenary lecture at the ICOME2009 conference, either 

as a single author or in collaboration with your co-workers, on a topic of your choice. The time of 

the lecture will be approximately 30-40 minutes. 

Should you agree to accept our invitation, we would like to have a tentative title for your lecture no 

later than June 5th 2009, which will be announced at the conference website. If for any reason you 

cannot accept our invitation, we would appreciate it if you still notified us as soon as possible. In 

any case, we are looking forward to having your reply. 

 

With best regards, 

 

 
Zhenhan Yao, Prof. Dr. 

Chairman, the ICOME2009 

Wen Chen, Prof. Dr. 

General Secretary, the ICOME2009 


